
 

 

 Search for local woman called off 

 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 13, Kenténha/October 2017) The Kahnawake Peacekeepers have 
called off their search for a missing Kahnawà:ke woman who fell into the St. 
Lawrence River early this morning. 
 
Her body was discovered by a Surete du Quebec helicopter down-river by the 
Jacques Cartier Bridge. 
 
As this is an on-going investigation, no other details are being released. 
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